
 

 

Maths Reasoning Morning – Fishermen Class                              Tuesday 8th March 2022  

If the world were a village 

Today in Fishermen Class we explored the book “If the world were a village”. We explored the 

‘Earth Village’ and found out lots of interesting facts about the demographic of the world.  

We found the facts about animals the most interesting 

and decided to organise this information into graphs. 

 

 

 

 

Year 2: 

In Year 2 we made pictograms to show the information presented in the table. We thought 

carefully about our key and decided it was too difficult to create a scale to accurately show 

the number of animals if the chickens were included. For that reason we decided to disregard 

this information. 

 

Year 3: 

In Year 3, we made pictograms to show the information presented in the table. We also 

thought about the scale and decided it was too difficult to include the chickens and therefore 

disregarded this information. Here are our results.  

  


